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Consumers,	Clovis	is	just	around	the	corner.	Have	you	made	your	donation	reservation	yet?	If	
not,	no	problem.	Just	call,	text,	message,	or	email	the	director	and	your	donation	will	be	
noted.	Our	department	can	assist	in	all	your	donation	needs.		

New	to	the	Department	of	Consumer	Affairs	is	California	Fun	Facts,	The	price	is	right,	Let’s	
make	a	deal,	Star	darts	and	Patriotic	cornhole.	Check	with	a	staff	member	to	see	what	is	on	
the	agenda	for	Clovis.		

Coming	soon,	pre-sale	tickets	for	a	beautiful	poppy	quilt.	Tickets	will	be	available	at	the	
Northern	and	Southern	California	Workshops.	Only	$10	a	ticket.	The	quilt	will	be	on	display	at	
DEC	and	Convention	2024.	The	winning	ticket	will	be	drawn	at	convention.	Need	not	be	
present	to	win.		

If	you	are	interested	in	receiving	tickets	to	sale	at	your	Districts,	notify	the	Director	and	a	
packet	of	10	tickets	will	be	sent	to	you.	All	who	participate	will	receive	an	entry	to	a	drawing	
at	convention.	Don’t	wait	until	the	last	minute.	We	expect	these	tickets	to	go	fast!	

The	Department	of	Consumer	Affairs	would	like	to	say	thank	you	to	all	consumers	who	have	
made	their	donation	reservation.	Your	name	will	be	added	to	our	patronage	list.		

Stop	by	our	office	and	see	what	the	hype	is	all	about!	

	

Arlene	L	Smith,	Director	

Department	of	Consumer	Affairs.	

hdbrickhouse@gmail.com	

209-763-2562	office	

209-443-0155	mobile	


